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19th December 2018
Dear Parents,

Christmas Fair
Thank you to all who contributed to and attended Monday night’s Christmas Fair. It was lovely to see so many families in school. It was a great success again. We will be holding the raffle for the hampers after the Christmas lunches and will contact the winning families. We will also post the winning names on the school notice board.
This week:
· Thursday is class Party Day. Children don’t need to wear their school uniform on Thursday. 
· School will close for the holidays on Friday at 1:30pm. 
· Next term begins on Monday 7th January at 8:55am.
It is a real joyous time of the year but can I ask that you keep in your thoughts and prayers those in our school community who may be ill or struggling or suffering loss. All of us at school wish all our families a holy, happy, healthy and safe holiday. Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to everyone.

Yours sincerely

Ray Moloney
DIOCESE OF SALFORD

Parish of St Augustine of Canterbury
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